
SAFE SPACE GUIDELINES
We strive to treat one  
another with courtesy  
and respect at the  
Perry Street Workshop.

In service of that goal, 
please observe the  
following guidelines:

These guidelines apply to everyone in the 
room before, during and after meetings.
1 - �No harassment of any sort, including sexual 

harassment.

2 - �No slurs based on race, color, religion,  
sexual orientation, political association,  
gender, gender identification, national origin, 
or disability.

3 - �No shouting at people before, during, or after 
any meeting at Perry Street.

4 - �No abusive or threatening language is  
permitted at any time.

The chairpeople are responsible for enforcement 
of these guidelines at all times. In accordance 
with the Perry Street Bylaws, chairpeople may 
ask anyone creating a disturbance to leave.

PLEASE RESPECT THE DECISIONS  
OF THE CHAIRPEOPLE.

PERRY
STREET

9.7.18    |   Perry Street  |  Safe Space Guidlines Sign  |  Trim Size: 11 x 18.72”


